
 

 

 
DATED:  May 11, 2017 
 

ALL PERSONS CONSUMING WATER FROM THE 

City of Dryden 

WATER DISTRIBUTION SYSTEM  

FROM THE FOLLOWING LOCATIONS: 
 

329,333,349,379 Government St                         

 

BOIL WATER ADVISORY 
 

DUE TO REPAIRS/UPGRADES THE SAFETY OF THE DRINKING 

WATER CANNOT BE GUARANTEED.   

 

ALL WATER FROM TAPS SHOULD BE BOILED FOR AT LEAST  

ONE MINUTE IF IT IS USED FOR HUMAN CONSUMPTION.  
Boiling removes harmful bacteria in the water that may cause illness. Once boiled the 

water can be stored in the refrigerator in a clean food safe container and should be 

used for other activities where it may be ingested, including: 

1. brushing teeth or soaking false teeth 

2. washing fruits and vegetables 

3. adding to uncooked food or drink  

4. ice cubes 

5. water for pets 

THIS ADVISORY SHALL REMAIN IN EFFECT 

UNTIL A NOTICE OF RESCIND IS ISSUED. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION REGARDING THE REASONS FOR, OR 

THE LENGTH OF THIS ADVISORY CONTACT: THE PUBLIC WORKS 

OFFICE AT 223-2367 BETWEEN 7:30AM AND 4:00PM OR VISIT THE 

CITY OF DRYDEN WEB SITE AT WWW.DRYDEN.CA 
 

For information regarding how to care for your family or continue 

running your business during a Boil Water Advisory, contact a 

Public Health Inspector at your local Northwestern Health Unit: 

 

 

  KENORA:       DRYDEN:        FORT FRANCES: 

 807-468-3147     807-223-3301       807-274-9827 

1-800-830-5978   1-888-404-4231      1-800-461-3348 

 


